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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
November 6, 2017 
 
David King 
Kirkland Construction, R.L.L.P. 
PO Box 580 
Rye, CO 81069 
 
Re: Termination of Surety Reduction Request (SR-01), Two Rivers, Permit No. M-1998-038 
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
On August 16, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request 
for surety reduction (SR-01) for the above referenced site. On August 17, 2017, the Division notified 
you of deficiencies associated with SR-01 in accordance with the requirements of Rule 4.14.1(2). To 
date, the Division has not received the necessary information to processing the request and, therefore, 
has terminated SR-01.  
 
At your convenience, please submit a new surety reduction request with all necessary information. The 
Division recommends also submitting a cover letter with the release request explaining and providing 
specific details on which reclamation tasks have been completed at the site and which tasks remain. This 
cover letter will help the Division understand the scope of the future request.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Wally Erickson; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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